
Bergheim VFD Election Event Save The Date

The Board of Directors of Bergheim Volunteer Fire Department (Bergheim VFD) invites you to our  
Resident Awareness and Educational Events to discuss the Emergency Services District (ESD) creation 
proposition on the upcoming November 8th, 2022 ballot relative to Kendall County Emergency Services 
District No. 1 (KCESD 1). 

The events will cover information regarding the status of Bergheim VFD, the response requirements of 
the service area, and the strategic plan and goals of the new ESD if so approved by voters. For those 
interested, there is information posted regarding the election for your review at: 
https://www.bergheimvfd.org/faq 

These events are free to attend and open to the public. Residents can arrive at any time during the 
event window and speak with Board members and VFD membership. There will be refreshments and 
residents can view the apparatus in the bays. 

Residents are invited to come to either (or both) event(s) on the following dates:

Saturday, October 1, 2022
11 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Thursday, October 20, 2022
6 p.m. to 8 p.m.

Both events will be held at the Bergheim VFD station, located at: 
1 Old Curry Creek Road
Boerne, Tx 78006

We look forward to hosting our neighbors and friends at these events! 

https://www.bergheimvfd.org/faq

